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	The Council of the City of New York

Finance Division

Larian Angelo, Director

Fiscal Impact Statement
Intro. No:  366-A

Committee:  Women’s Issues



	Title:  A Local Law to amend the New York City Charter, in relation to creating a domestic violence fatality review committee.

	Sponsors:
Council Member Boyland, the Speaker (Council Member Miller), the Public Advocate (Ms. Gotbaum), and Council Members Baez, Barron, Clarke, Dilan, Foster, Gennaro, Gerson, Gioia, et. al.



	Summary of Legislation:  The proposed local law would amend Section 19 of the New York City Charter to create a domestic violence fatality review committee.  The director of the Mayor’s Office to Combat Domestic Violence, or his or her designee, would serve as the chairperson of the committee.  The committee’s work would include, but not be limited to:  reviewing statistical data relating to domestic violence fatalities, analyzing aggregate information relating to domestic violence fatalities, including non-identifying data with respect to victims and perpetrators involved in domestic violence fatalities, examining any factors indicating a high-risk of involvement in domestic violence fatalities, and developing recommendations regarding the coordination and improvement of services for victims of domestic violence.

	Effective Date:  The proposed local law would take effect ninety days after its enactment.

	Fiscal Year In Which Full Fiscal Impact Anticipated:  2007

	Fiscal Impact Statement:
Effective FY06

FY Succeeding

Effective FY07

Full Fiscal

Impact FY07

Revenues (+)

$0

$0

$0

Expenditures (-)

($80,000)

($100,000)

($100,000)

Net

($80,000)

($100,000)

($100,000)



	Impact on Revenues:  There would be no impact on revenues as a result of the enactment of this legislation.

	Impact on Expenditures:  The enactment of this legislation would result in an increase in the expenditures of the Mayor’s Office to Combat Domestic Violence (PS and/or OTPS costs).

	Source of Funds To Cover Estimated Costs:
  General Fund

	Source of Information:
City Council Finance Division

	Estimate Prepared By:
Andrew Grossman, Assistant Director, City Council Finance Division


Steve Solomon, City Council Finance Division

	History:


Int. No. 366 was considered and laid over by the Committee on Women’s Issues 




on June 15, 2004.  An amended version  (Proposed Int. No. 366-A) is to be 




considered by the Committee on May 25, 2005.

	Date Submitted to Council:  May 19, 2004.


